
 

  
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 

 
TO: Architectural Review Committee 
 
FROM: Andrew Perez, Acting Planning Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Supplemental Information 

Agenda Item 8.A – March 20, 2023 Architectural Review Committee 
Meeting 
Consideration Of Staff Project 23-005; East Branch Street Tile and 
Concrete Replacement; Location – East Branch Street Between Traffic 
Way and Crown Hill Street; Applicant – City of Arroyo Grande 

 
DATE: March 20, 2023 
 

Attached is public comment that was received for the above referenced item after the 
publication of the agenda.  
 
 
cc: Community Development Director 
  City Website 



From: Jim Gregory > 
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 11:59:32 AM 
To: Patrick Holub <pholub@arroyogrande.org>; Bill Robeson <brobeson@arroyogrande.org>; Steve 
Kahn <skahn@arroyogrande.org> 
Subject: Re: Village Sidewalk Tiles Presentation  
  

All,  
 
Just to let you know, at least four Board members favor the "plain" brick 
design that I think we all agreed on, too, at the meeting in February. If nothing 
else, it's a better fit for the brick storefronts that include the meat market, built 
from bricks made from Tally Ho Canyon clay in 1897. 
 
Best wishes,  
Jim Gregory  

South County Historical Society 
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